
Follow-Up on Transplant Compatibility 

Assessment 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Recipient Name 

Recipient Address 

City, State, Zip Code 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on the transplant compatibility 

assessment conducted on [Insert Date of Assessment]. We appreciate your cooperation and 

patience during this crucial process. 

As of today, we are still awaiting the results from the laboratory. We understand how important 

this information is for you and your family. Please rest assured that we will communicate the 

results to you as soon as they become available. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance in the meantime, please do not hesitate to 

reach out to our office. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


